
Office of the Senior Vice President for Student Affairs

   

To: Montgomery College Students

From: Dr. Monica Brown, Senior Vice President for Student Affairs

Subject: 2019 Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Biennial Review Now Available

Date: December 17, 2019

Please be aware that in accordance with the Drug-Free Schools and Communities Act, the
Montgomery College 2019 Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Biennial Review is now
available. The report covers information for academic years 2017-2018 and 2018-2019 and is
accessible on the College website under HEOA/Student Consumer Information-Health and
Safety Information.
 
The report contains the following information about Montgomery College's Drug and Alcohol
Abuse
Prevention programs for both students and employees:
 

·         Educational events concerning the effects of drug/alcohol abuse
·         Policy statement, notification process, and sanctions
·         Health risks associated with drug and alcohol abuse
·         Review of the effectiveness of Montgomery College's programs for drug and alcohol

abuse prevention
 
For more information on the Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Program for Employees,
please see the Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Biennial Review report or contact Dr.
Clemmie Solomon, collegewide dean of student engagement and Takoma Park/Silver Spring
campus dean of student affairs.
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From: Dr. Monica Brown, Senior Vice President for Student Affairs 


 


Subject: 2019 Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Biennial Review Now Available  


 


Date: December 17, 2019 


 
 
Please be aware that in accordance with the Drug-Free Schools and Communities Act, the 
Montgomery College 2019 Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Biennial Review is now available. The 
report covers information for academic years 2017-2018 and 2018-2019 and is accessible on the 
College website under HEOA/Student Consumer Information-Health and Safety Information. 
 
The report contains the following information about Montgomery College's Drug and Alcohol Abuse 
Prevention programs for both students and employees: 
 


 Educational events concerning the effects of drug/alcohol abuse 


 Policy statement, notification process, and sanctions 


 Health risks associated with drug and alcohol abuse 


 Review of the effectiveness of Montgomery College's programs for drug and alcohol abuse 
prevention 


 


For more information on the Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Program for students, please see the 


Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Biennial Review report or contact Dr. Clemmie Solomon, collegewide 


dean of student engagement and Takoma Park/Silver Spring campus dean of student affairs. 
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